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Mrs Braunlich’s Classroom 
News

  Classroom News: 
 
Dear Parents: 
We will continue to work on many new ideas. We 
have been working on Solids, Liquids, and Gasses. 
We have completed an art project and have 
pictures on pointillism hanging in our hallway.  
On October 5th, students will have the option of 
walking to school.  Parents may drop their children 
off at the Crime Lab at the end of Buckeye Rd. at 
8:15 and we will walk as a group to Buckeye Elem. I 
am looking forward to this! We will be starting Unit 
3 in Fundations this week, a letter explaining the 
unit will be going home today.  
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Fundations: 
Unit 3 – We will start our Unit 3 in 
Fundations. This unit talks about closed 
syllable exceptions which we will be 
practicing marking.  Papers will be going 
home that we have practiced in class. 

Math: 
 

We have started Module 2 which deals 
with addition and subtraction in 
measurement. We will be taking our 

end of the unit test. 

 

 

!!   

Reading  
We will be reading “The Sun if Always 
Shining Somewhere.” This is one of our 
non-fiction stories that gives 
information about the sun. It fits right 
into our weather unit! Ask your child 

to retell you the story ! 
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Upcoming Events 
 
Oct. 5th – National Walk to School Day 
Oct. 9th – No School (teacher in-service) 
Oct. 16th – NEOEA Day (NO SCHOOL) Fall 
Break. 
 

 

Reminders to Students 

Even though students are able to 

get as many drinks as they like during 
the day, in this hot weather it is nice 

for them to have a water bottle to 
keep at their desks. 

  

  

 

Reading 15 minutes each night (your child 
reading aloud to you.) 
Math – Please practice math facts for 15 
minutes each night. 
Weekly homework packet will be sent out on 
Tuesdays and will be due the following 

Tuesday. 
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